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This week (Thursday) the children took part in our Harvest Church 
service. Thank you to all the parents/carers who attended, we hope 
you enjoyed seeing your child perform. I’m sure you’ll agree it was a 
wonderful occasion and a chance to feel part of our togetherness as 
a school community. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for all your kind Harvest donations. This year these items 
have gone to The Health Shop, Hockley, Nottingham. 
The Health Shop work with some of the most marginalised people in 
Nottingham city. Many of the service users are homeless and struggle 
to access basic needs. Many thanks for your donations and kindness. 
Lou Wilkins. Team Leader. The Health Shop. 
 
 

 

This week we had a visitor to 
our playground. Our youngest 
children had the opportunity 
to sit on a tractor (and beep 
the horn!) and experience 
what it might be like to be a 
farmer! Thank you to                                   
The Fishers, George and                          
Charlie’s mum and dad for 
offering the children at                                    

St Peter’s such a wonderful and memorable opportunity. 
 

 
We would like to recommend several books we use in school. All 
about Diversity and belonging.  
‘Be the Difference’ book has 40+ ideas for children to create positive 
change using empathy, kindness, equality and environmental                   
awareness. 

 

 We strive to live our TAKE CARE Values & Ethos each day. 

 
 

Message 

from      

Mr Tomlinson. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Again, this year we will be supporting the Royal British 
Legion and their Poppy Appeal. Items will be on sale after 
half term. Recommended donations for items will be 50p 
and £1. The Romans House Captains will bring these 
round for children to donate and receive an item(s). 
 

Diary dates and Useful information:  
For even more details of further school events and dates please read 
our week at a glance page, updated weekly. https://
www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-// 

 
Here are a few future events: 
Monday 31st October. SCHOOL CLOSED for INSET day 
Wednesday 2nd November. PTA run Fireworks event 
Friday 18th November. Children in Need day 
Tuesday 22nd November. KS1 trip to Sudbury Hall 
Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 24th November. Parents’ Evenings 3.40pm
-6.40pm. 
Wednesday 7th December. Reception and KS1 Nativity.                                       
2pm performance (1 performance ONLY) 
Friday 9th December. Panto visit for Year 1-6 
Tuesday 13th December. Panto visit for Reception children 
Wednesday 14th December. Christmas dinner day for children  
Thursday 15th December. KS2 Christmas carol service in church. 10am 
& 5.30pm 
Friday 16th December. Last day in school 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023. SCHOOL CLOSED for INSET day 
Wednesday 4th January 2023. Children return to school 
 

Look out for future dates soon. Trips, PTA events and other enrichment 
opportunities will be sent out in due course.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher  

‘Opportunity to put things right’         ‘Your behaviour is your responsibility’ 
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Please send all items 

for the                              

newsletter to                       

newsletter@st-

peters.notts.sch.uk 

email rather than the 

office email.                                                

Many thanks. 

 

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

 
First week back - Theme: 

 
 
 
 

What do you aspire to be? 
 

Discuss at home ready for first 
week back assembly. 

This week Emme was 
awarded her Stage 1 
swimming badge and 

also her Level 3                 
gymnastics award. 

She loves both sports 
and we are so proud 

of her!  

We are very 
proud of Freddie 

for getting                
Beaver of the 

week.   

Love the 

wallpaper! 

By Evangeline Y2  
By Zoe Y2 

By  

Elvis  

Y6 

By Carine Y4 

By Noah S 

Y6 

By Noah S 

Y6 

All 3 by Marley Y5 

By Emilie Y5 

 


